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STORE AWAY FROM CHILDREN

BUSAN*

DUAL PURPOSE

Liquid Seed Treatment

(Insecticide Fungicide)

CONTAINS:
BUSAN* FUNGICIDE and LINDANE

(From BHC) INSECTICIDE

A combination fungicide-insecticide containing Busan and Lindane
for protection against wireworms and for the control of
seed-borne diseases of wheat, oats, and barley.

AGRICULTURAL

DANGER     POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

4.5 LITRES

GUARANTEE
TCMTB 2-(Thiocyanomethylthio) Benzothiazole - 15%  by weight.

Lindane (from BHC) - 21.5% by weight.

REGISTRATION NO. 11529
Pest Control Products Act

Symptoms of Poisoning

Nausea, vomiting, hyper-irritability, convulsions or coma, and
other symptoms typical of organochlorine insecticide poisoning.

Poison

Call a Doctor in case of accident.  Poisonous when inhaled,
swallowed or absorbed through the skin.  Do not get in eyes, or
on skin or on clothing.  Do not breathe vapours.  Handle with
care.  Do not mix with other brands.



ANTIDOTE - FIRST AID

INTERNAL - If swallowed, cause vomiting by inserting finger into
the throat or drink salt or mustard in warm water, (15 mL in a
glass of water).  CALL A PHYSICIAN immediately.

EXTERNAL - If spilled on skin, wash off at once with large
quantities of soap and water.  For eyes, flush immediately with
clear water.  CALL A DOCTOR in case of accident.

NOTE TO PHYSICIAN

Lindane is an organochlorine insecticide.  Barbiturates may be
given to control convulsions.  Keep patient quiet.  Oxygen may be
indicated.  Avoid use of adrenaline.

MANUFACTURED BY
BUCKMAN LABORATORIES OF CANADA, LTD.

1600-50th AVE.,
LACHINE, MONTREAL, QUEBEC

H8T 2V5 

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

For ready-mix treaters, apply the following quantities per 25
kilograms of seed treated.

Wheat 39 mL
Oats 69 mL
Barley 50 mL

This formulation can be used as a drip system from inverted
4.5-litre jugs.  See instructions enclosed for application using
grain augers.  Do not overtreat.  Overtreating may cause
reduction in germination.  Seed to be treated should be well
matured and dry.  Do not use lightweight grain for seed.  Apply 
to obtain a uniform coverage of seed.

Dual-Purpose Non-Mercury Liquid Seed Treatment is recommended for
protection against wireworms, and for the control of stinking
smut or bunt of wheat, false loose, and covered smut of barley,
loose and covered smuts of oats, and seed and soil-borne seedling
blights of wheat, barley, and oats.



IMPORTANT

Label treated seed "POISONOUS - DO NOT USE AS A FEED.  This seed
has been treated with Dual-Purpose Non-Mercurial Liquid Seed
Treatment, 2-(Thiocyanomethylthio) Benzothiazole 15% by weight
and Lindane (from B.H.C.) 21.5% by weight.  Treated seed should
not be stored longer than three weeks before planting."

NOTE

Do not mix with other liquid seed treatments.  Clean out treating
machinery before using Dual-Purpose Non-Mercurial Liquid Seed
Treatment.  Do not store in temperatures lower than -18'C.

CAUTION 

- Wash thoroughly after handling or using and before eating or
smoking.

- Avoid skin contact.

- Poisonous if swallowed, absorbed through the skin, or
inhaled.

- Do not breathe vapors from the material or treated seed.

- Do not apply indoors unless good ventilation is provided

- Lindane is toxic to fish, birds, and wildlife.

- Burn or bury empty containers.

- Store seed in well-ventilated place.

- Wash contaminated clothing before re-use.

- Do not contaminate streams, lakes, irrigation water,
livestock water supplies, or domestic water supplies.

- Wear goggles to protect eyes from possible splashing.

IMPORTANT

Use Comfo Farm Spray Respirator (MSA) and GMC Cartridge 10340
(MSA) or equivalent.



NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the PEST
CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product under unsafe 
conditions.

NON-WARRANTY

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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